IF YOU ARE A PERSON SEEKING TO ENTER THE COURTHOUSE, PLEASE BE AWARE OF THE FOLLOWING REQUIREMENTS PURSUANT TO AO2020-07:

Upon entry to the courthouse, your temperature will be taken in a non-intrusive manner. Persons with temperatures over 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit will be denied entry into the courthouse. All person entering the courthouse will be further screened by a questionnaire:

- 1. Have you recently had close contact with a person with COVID-19?
- 2. Have you been diagnosed with COVID-19, are you waiting for test results, or do you have a cough, fever or shortness of breath, or other symptoms of COVID-19?
- 3. Have you recently traveled from somewhere outside the United States or on a cruise ship?

You will be required to wear a face covering. <u>Please bring</u> your own face covering if you have one. If you do not possess one, a disposable mask will be provided to you.

All individuals shall observe social distancing within courthouses by maintaining the recommended minimum six-foot distance from other individuals.

Frequently sanitize your hands while you are in the courthouse.